Tim and Debbie Smith
113 Jamesford Street
Goose Creek, SC 29445

November 7, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Re: Eagle Scout Recognition
Dear Governor Haley,

Our son, Davis Stuart Smith, recently received his Eagle Scout rank at the age of 14 during his
Board of Reviews on September 4, 2015! He is a member of Troop 716 which is part of the
Swamp Fox District, Coastal Carolina Council.

His project was to build benches at a nature preserve center which is just starting up. The nature
preserve is called Southern Terra of Awendaw and has a web site

(http://www southernterrasc.com) which contains more information. They are a non-profit
serving other non-profits. They aflow other non-profits to camp on their site at no charge.

The facility had a beautiful fire pit, but did not have any nice place to sit around it. He built four
large benches to go around the fire pit and installed them. Having these benches will give
organizations a place to sit around the fire and have fellowship. A picture of the project is below.
Through his fundraising cfforts, he had enough excess funds to also purchase and build two
picnic tables for their use.

Davis greatly admires you and would appreciate it if you could send him a congratulatory letter
for achieving this honor in the Scouting program. We have included a self-addressed stamped
envelope for your use. Thank you for your consideration and your hard work on behalf of the
public.

Outtro ad Yum I

Debbie and Tim Smith



